Chris O’Brien

From: jay <jaygiff@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 6:08 PM
To: House Finance Committee

Subject: SUPPORT H7225, Article 3, Section 17

| support H7225, Article 3, Section 17 because the lead laws are a good thing but not when contractors can
take advantage of the 7 months to comply with the way it is written. The law also only leaves 3 months this
summer to paint exteriors which also doesn't factor in rain days.

The extra year would help immensely.

Thank You,
John Gifford



